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Dear professor Van Oosterom,

1t is with great interest that we learned about your initiative to develop a large
scale research facility ‘Maps4Science’. From our role as coordinating ministry for
geo-information a facility like this is very important to us. It plays right into the
central objective of our GIDEON policy document, i.e. making geo-information as
widely available as possible. We strongly believe that this facility will further this
goal. Especially, when efforts to create this facility are mutually aligned with the
plans for the creation of a shared service organization geo-information for the
public sector, We are looking forward to discuss how we can strengthen both
initiatives by making them complementary.

Moreover, we are convinced that better disclosure of geo-information resources
for the sciences will prove beneficial for our knowledge and understanding of a
wide array of policy issues. New insights and new technologies will affect decision
making and public service delivery positively. This rings true for all government,
but especially in the field of infrastructure, spatial planning and the environment
for which our ministry carries the prime responsibility. We are interested in finding
opportunities to cross pollinate this facility with other research agendas like Urban
Regions in the Delta.

We also see possibilities for commercial spin-off which will contribute to a more
knowledge-based economy. Application of geo-information within the topsectoren
spring to mind.
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In short, we support your consortium and your application heartily. We hope this  spatial Policy Directorate

endorsement will contribute to a favourable decision by NWO's Roadmap Directorate for National
ittee Spatial Planning
commi ' Beleid Geo-Informatie
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